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Dear Tunbridge Wells Council,

I am writing to express my concern about the proposed expansion of new houses to be
built in Paddock Wood and in the Tunbridge Wells area.

1. All the new houses being constructed are like cheap red/yellow character less boxes.

2. SOUTH EAST WATER does NOT even have the capacity to supply to the existing
houses connected to the water supply network, how could they possibly supply
water any new homes built in the area?

I look forward to hearing from you.

Regards
Keith Hopkins






